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NYM/2017/0859/FL  Application for construction of building to accommodate 9 no self-contained
letting bedrooms following demolition of existing store together with relocation or quoits pitch at Hare
and Hounds Inn, Back Lane, High Hawsker.
  The Parish Council objects to this application for several reasons. The access from the main road is
dangerous. There is not adequate provision made for parking, the cars from the pub already park on
the road which causes problems. It is an overdevelopment and the proposed building is too close to
the other properties and this will cause issues with privacy. There are also concerns that the issue
regarding drainage has not been addressed.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)
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